In this study we are interested in how people process auditory information. If you volunteer to take part in the study, you will be asked to listen to a short (approximately 30 second) audio clip of a speaker reading a short story and then answer several questions about the speaker and yourself. The study should take less than 10 minutes to complete.
This is an online study. You must complete the study on a computer that has sound enabled. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this important project. This research is conducted by researchers at the University of Kentucky.

If you have questions about the study, please contact the investigator, Sean Goatley-Soan, Graduate Student, College of Communication and Information, sgoatleysoan@uky.edu or Marko Dragojevic, Associate Professor, Department of Communication, at 859-218-3349, marko.dragojevic@uky.edu. If you have complaints, suggestions, or questions about your rights as a research volunteer, contact the staff in the University of Kentucky Office of Research Integrity at 859-257-9428 or toll-free at 1-866-400-9428.

